
Silent Writing 
At the beginning of each term the children are asked to nominate two topics they would like to write about. These topics 

are placed in a bucket. Each day a child is chosen to randomly select a topic from the bucket. 
The topic is written on the board. 

The children are given two minutes to discuss the topic with a partner. 
A timer is set for two minutes and the children write silently for ten minutes. 

A timer is set for a further two minutes for the children to edit their work. 
Different children are selected each day to share what they have written. 

If the children have completed their work on their laptop it can be air played to the TV and as a class we can edit and 
make suggestions to improve the writing. 

Ten children’s work is collected and marked by the teacher daily. 
                                                                                       

                                                                                           


